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Laura Aldrich

From: Laura Aldrich <townclerk@irshores.com>

Sent: Monday, June 5, 2017 3:57 PM

To: Laura Aldrich

Subject: News on Improvements from the Town

Dear Residents and Interested Parties: 

 

We wanted to let you know about new services available to you.   

 

The Town website has two new pages, a FAQ page, located under the Residents tab, with the most common (and 

sometimes uncommon!) questions that are asked of staff at Town Hall.  Also made live today is an explanatory page 

about the Comprehensive Plan and Land Development Code. 

 

Second, the Building Department anticipates implementing their new software program, iWorQ, on June 12.  This will 

increase efficiency, streamline inspections scheduling, and track the entire permit process from application through 

inspection to occupancy.  Eventually, applicants will be able to track the entire permit process from any internet-

capable device with this cloud-based, mobile-friendly community development application.  Please call the Building 

Department at 231-4453 with any questions regarding this improvement. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

_tâÜt 

Laura Aldrich, MMC 

Town Clerk, Indian River Shores 

6001 N. State Road A1A 

Indian River Shores, FL  32963 

(772) 231-1771, Ext. 121 

(772) 231-4348  Fax 

Please visit our website www.irshores.com 
IMPORTANT NOTE:  Florida has a very broad public records law.   Most written communications to or from municipal officials are public records 
and are available to the public and media upon request.  Your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure as part of a public 
records request. If you do not want the potential for your e-mail address to be released, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact 
us by phone or in writing.-- F.S. 668.606 

 


